
Week commencing 22.09.2025 

 

                                                                                                                                                              
English:  This week the children will become detectives! We don’t want to give too much away but they will use 

their detective skills to write about what they saw and ‘who dunnit…’ 

 

Phonics: - We will be recapping the following sounds /ay/ /ou/ /ie/ and /ea/ as well as the harder to read and spell words the 

children learnt in reception. 

 

Maths: - We will be counting forwards and backwards and finding numbers that are one more than a given number. 

We will also find missing numbers on a number track.  

 

Science: We will learn about the sense of taste and the children will taste the following: milk chocolate, popcorn 

(salty), lemon, dark chocolate cream crackers. If your child has allergies to any of the items above please provide 

them with a suitable alternative in a labelled tub. Please can class reps organise the donation of 1 of each of the 

food items to each class for Monday. Thank you.  

 

Music: - Listen and appraise the song ‘Rapper’s Delight’ by The Sugarhill Gang and continuing to use claves to find 

the pulse to Hey You. 

 

PSHE: - We will talk about how it makes us feel when we are proud of an achievement. 

 

Geography: - We will be exploring our local area through the use of Google earth and will be talking about local 

places that our familiar to us.  

 

R.E: - We are discussing things in nature that we are thankful for. 

 

Art: - We will be recognising what a portrait is and will be sketching our own portraits. 

 

Computing: – We are beginning to sort items based on different categories.   

 

 

Reminder that forest school starts on Thursday 25th. 

 

Naming items 

Please clearly label any items that your child is bringing into school as we have already had 

various things go missing. Thank you. 
 

Diary Dates: - 

Tuesday 24th September – Phonics workshop (in person) 9-10am 

Thursday 25th September – Forest School 

Friday 26th September – Safeguarding Session with Miss Morris for Parent Volunteers- 9.05am- 9.35am 

Monday 29th September - Safeguarding Session with Miss Morris for Parent Volunteers- 2.20pm -2.50pm 

Tuesday 30th September – Reading and Writing workshop (in person) 9-10am 

 

Home Learning: 

Today your children will have come home with the first home learning sheet. Please can your children fill out the 

spellings then put these into some sentences. This will need to be returned by the next Friday.   

 

 

The Year 1 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


